
Christian Family C8T2 
Week 4 - Scripture

And the LORD God said, “It is not good that man should be alone; I will make 
him a helper comparable to him.” Out of the ground the LORD God formed 
every beast of the field and every bird of the air, and brought them to Adam to 
see what he would call them. And whatever Adam called each living creature, 
that was its name. So Adam gave names to all cattle, to the birds of the air, and 
to every beast of the field. But for Adam there was not found a helper 
comparable to him. And the LORD God caused a deep sleep to fall on Adam, 
and he slept; and He took one of his ribs, and closed up the flesh in its place. 
Then the rib which the LORD God had taken from man He made into a woman, 
and He brought her to the man.

And Adam said:

“This is now bone of my bones and flesh of my flesh; she shall be called 
Woman, because she was taken out of Man.”

Therefore a man shall leave his father and mother and be joined to his wife, and 
they shall become one flesh.


Genesis 2:18-24 NKJV


The heart of her husband safely trusts her; So he will have no lack of gain.

Proverbs 31:11 NKJV


Who can find a virtuous wife? For her worth is far above rubies. The heart of her 
husband safely trusts her; So he will have no lack of gain. She does him good 
and not evil All the days of her life. She seeks wool and flax, and willingly works 
with her hands. She is like the merchant ships, she brings her food from afar. 
She also rises while it is yet night, And provides food for her household, And a 
portion for her maidservants. She considers a field and buys it; From her profits 
she plants a vineyard. She girds herself with strength, And strengthens her arms. 
She perceives that her merchandise is good, And her lamp does not go out by 
night. She stretches out her hands to the distaff, And her hand holds the spindle. 
She extends her hand to the poor,

Yes, she reaches out her hands to the needy. She is not afraid of snow for her 
household,

For all her household is clothed with scarlet. She makes tapestry for herself; Her 
clothing is fine linen and purple. Her husband is known in the gates, When he 
sits among the elders of the land. She makes linen garments and sells them, 
And supplies sashes for the merchants.

Strength and honor are her clothing; She shall rejoice in time to come. She 
opens her mouth with wisdom, And on her tongue is the law of kindness. She 
watches over the ways of her household, And does not eat the bread of 
idleness. Her children rise up and call her blessed;

Her husband also, and he praises her:


Proverbs 31:10-28 NKJV
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So God created man in His own image; in the image of God He created him; 
male and female He created them. Then God blessed them, and God said to 
them, “Be fruitful and multiply; fill the earth and subdue it; have dominion over 
the fish of the sea, over the birds of the air, and over every living thing that 
moves on the earth.”


Genesis 1:27-28 NKJV


And did not God make [you and your wife] one [flesh]? Did not One make you 
and preserve your spirit alive? And why [did God make you two] one? Because 
He sought a godly offspring [from your union]. Therefore take heed to 
yourselves, and let no one deal treacherously and be faithless to the wife of his 
youth.


Malachi 2:15 AMPC


Behold, children are a heritage from the LORD, the fruit of the womb is a reward.

Psalm 127:3 NKJV


Jesus said to her, Do not cling to Me [do not hold Me], for I have not yet 
ascended to the Father. But go to My brethren and tell them, I am ascending to 
My Father and your Father, and to My God and your God.


John 20:17 AMPC


And behold, a voice from heaven said, This is My Son, My Beloved, in Whom I 
delight! [Ps. 2:7; Isa. 42:1.]


Matthew 3:17 AMPC


Do not be deceived, my beloved brethren. Every good gift and every perfect gift 
is from above, and comes down from the Father of lights, with whom there is no 
variation or shadow of turning.


James 1:17 NKJV


But to each one of us grace was given according to the measure of Christ’s gift. 
Therefore He says: “When He ascended on high, He led captivity captive, and 
gave gifts to men.”


Ephesians 4:7-8 NKJV


Behold, I am with you and will keep you wherever you go, and will bring you 
back to this land; for I will not leave you until I have done what I have spoken to 
you.”


Genesis 28:15 NKJV


The LORD will fight for you, and you shall hold your peace.”

Exodus 14:14 NKJV
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And the LORD said, “Shall I hide from Abraham what I am doing, since Abraham 
shall surely become a great and mighty nation, and all the nations of the earth  
 
shall be blessed in him? For I have known him, in order that he may command 
his children and his household after him, that they keep the way of the LORD, to 
do righteousness and justice, that the LORD may bring to Abraham what He has 
spoken to him.”


Genesis 18:17-19 NKJV


 
Train up a child in the way he should go, And when he is old he will not depart 
from it.


Proverbs 22:6 NKJV


My son, hear the instruction of your father, and do not forsake the law of your 
mother;


Proverbs 1:8 NKJV


You are my hiding place; You shall preserve me from trouble; You shall surround 
me with songs of deliverance. Selah

I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; I will guide you with 
My eye. Do not be like the horse or like the mule, which have no understanding,

which must be harnessed with bit and bridle, else they will not come near you.


Psalm 32:7-9 NKJV


And you have forgotten the exhortation which speaks to you as to sons:

“My son, do not despise the chastening of the LORD, nor be discouraged when 
you are rebuked by Him; for whom the LORD loves He chastens, and scourges 
every son whom He receives.” If you endure chastening, God deals with you as 
with sons; for what son is there whom a father does not chasten? But if you are 
without chastening, of which all have become partakers, then you are 
illegitimate and not sons. Furthermore, we have had human fathers who 
corrected us, and we paid them respect. Shall we not much more readily be in 
subjection to the Father of spirits and live? For they indeed for a few days 
chastened us as seemed best to them, but He for our profit, that we may be 
partakers of His holiness.


Hebrews 12:5-10 NKJV


And they heard the sound of the LORD God walking in the garden in the cool of 
the day, and Adam and his wife hid themselves from the presence of the LORD 
God among the trees of the garden.


Genesis 3:8 NKJV
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